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2007 Work Program for Working Group on Medical Measurement
This working group has conducted several surveys during last few years on medical measurement instruments among member economies. From the replies, we collected a great deal of useful information. Therefore, there is no survey in 2007 conducted by this working group. However, we will keep collecting new information from member economies if there is any revise happened and reporting to the Forum if it is needed.
According to the survey conducted in 2006, we found that training or seminars on medical measurements issues are still needed. Therefore, we are going to organize a training course or seminar on medical measurements issue in 2007.
PAGE  
1

